
A Letter of Gratitude for the Enthusiast Scholarship 

 

Dear Mrs Wong,  

 

I am writing from my heart to thank you for your donation to the founding of the 

Enthusiast Scholarship. As one of the winners of this Scholarship, I am very honoured 

and I sincerely believe that it has encouraged me to walk further along the path of 

English learning.  

 

Through joining different kinds of English activities at our school, I have gained 

valuable experience and knowledge. As the president of English Society last year, I 

also shouldered many responsibilities, which include promoting English to my fellow 

schoolmates as well as organising various activities such as the Winter Carnival and 

Halloween Carnival.  

 

Apart from school activities, I have also been very enthusiastic in joining off-campus 

events. I took part in several speaking competitions such as the Inter-school English 

Speaking Competition held by Confucius Hall Secondary School and the HKFYG 

Standard Chartered Hong Kong English Public Speaking Contest. Although I didn’t get 

any awards, the experience definitely benefited me greatly. Our principal and 

teachers are impressed by my astounding improvement in English and I have learned 

to become calmer when I speak in public.  

 

The scholarship is a recognition of my efforts and an important milestone in my 

English - learning journey. I would like to take this opportunity to express my 

gratitude to you and I will spare no effort to study English and promote it to all the 

students at our school.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Kelvin Shum (S5D)  

 


